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WHOLE SCHOOL 
KITCHEN NEWS 
 
Please see attached our lunch menu for next week. Please can we also remind you that we are a 
nut free school and no fresh nuts or nut products should be brought into school (this includes peanut 
butter or hazelnut spread in sandwiches). Thank you. 
 
YEAR 6 PRODUCTION OF SHREK THE MUSICAL JUNIOR:  
TICKETS ARE NOW AVAILABLE FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 
 
The performance will be held at the St Edmund’s School Theatre which is accessible via the University 
Road on Thursday 10th and Friday 11th July. 
 
St Edmund's School 
Canterbury 
St Thomas Hill 
Canterbury, Kent 
CT2 8HU 
 
The cost for an adult ticket will be £6. 
The cost for a child ticket will be £3. 
 
APPOINTMENTS DURING THE SCHOOL DAY 
 
Can we please request that parents try, wherever possible, to make appointments/extra curricular 
lessons for children outside the school day.  Although it is very much appreciated that emergencies 
do happen from time to time, School staff are called to pick up children early every day from 2.30pm 
for various reasons.  This is sometimes difficult to manage and often leaves the office unmanned for 
a long period of time.  Also children are often outside, doing PE or in a different part of the school.  
We very much appreciate your co-operation. 
  
AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 
Please note that the activities are now finished for the term.  There are no after school activities 
taking place in the last two weeks of term and all children should be picked up at their normal time. 
 
PE DAYS FOR THE LAST TWO WEEKS OF TERM 
  
Please see below details of when all Year groups will need to wear their PE kits for the last two 
weeks of term:- 
 
 
YEAR 3 

 
Thursday week beginning 7th July 
Monday week beginning 14th July 
 



 
YEAR 4 
 

 
PE Days are staying the same 

 
YEAR 5 
 

 
Tuesday and Friday 

 
 
YEAR 6 
 

 
 
Monday and Thursday 

 
PRE-LOVED UNIFORM 
 
We have a large supply of pre loved uniform in varying sizes. Please do ask at the School Office if 
you would like to check availability of particular items. 
 
EMAILS/FORMS IN THE LAST WEEK 

Please see below a list of correspondence that has been sent home via ParentMail this week in 
case you missed it:- 
 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPH REMINDER 

 
Whole School 

 
PPA DAYS FOR THE LAST TWO WEEKS OF 
TERM 
 

 
Whole School 

 
TRIP TO WESTGATE GARDENS 
 

 
Year 4 

 
 YEAR 6 PRODUCTION ARRANGEMENTS 

 
Year 6 

 

YEAR 3 
Lemmings Class  

Lemmings Class are looking forward to welcoming parents to their assembly on Monday 14th July at 
9.10am. 
 

YEAR 5 
Cobra Class 

Cobra Class will be going swimming again on Tuesday 8th July.  Please ensure your child has their 
swimming kit with them. 
 
 



TERM DATES 
 
Wednesday 9th July Year 3 new parent meeting 
 
Thursday 10th July Year 4 Westgate Gardens Trip 
 
Thursday 10th July Year 6 Production 
 
Friday 11th July Year 6 Production 
 
Monday 14th July Lemming Class Assembly 
 
Friday 18th July Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly at 2.00pm (Parents Welcome) 
 
Friday 18th July Last day of Term 6 
 
Wednesday 3rd September Start of Term 1 (2025/2026) 


